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Comments: I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas Gold

has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you move forward and

permit this project as quickly as possible.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is good for the Idaho workforce. Midas Gold's strong commitment to hiring locally and

using local vendors and suppliers helps build our economic base. The salaries of the positions at the Stibnite

Gold Project will be approximately two times higher than typical jobs in Valley County. The financial security and

on-the-job training opportunities these positions bring has the potential to bring meaningful change to families

throughout the region.

 

Additionally, we know mining brings more than jobs and robust wages to our state, it promotes the development

of secondary businesses and the production of more goods and materials right here in Idaho.

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We should let

them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and comment. Further extensions

are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits of the project. Please permit Alternative 2

of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft Environmental Impact Statement.


